
 

 

February 24, 2005 

 

Jaclyn A. Brilling 
Secretary 
New York State Public 
    Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York  12223-1350 
 
RE:  Case Nos. 04-E-1336 and 98-E-0795 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
Attached for filing with the Commission are the revised tariff Leaves 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 7, 8, 10, 11, 14, 16, 
and 19 of P.S.C. No. 1 - Electric for the Ilion Board of Light Commissioners issued February 24, 
2005, to be effective March 1, 2005.  The revised leaves are in compliance with Commission filing of 
Case 04-E-1336 and Case 98-E-0795 issued and effective February 24, 2005. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Ilion Board of Lighting Commission 
By:  William C. Freitag 
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